
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Chase the Ace: Prescott Needs a Van!  

 

December 20, 2018  

 

Halifax, NS – “The people we serve, adults with an intellectual challenge in Halifax, 

have spoken. Prescott needs a van,” says Louis Brill, Executive Director of Prescott.  

 

To fundraise for an accessible van, Prescott has started its own Chase the Ace 

Draw. The first draw was December 6, 2018 and recorded live to Prescott’s 

Facebook page. To date, the video has received 941 views.  

 

Now in its third week, today’s Jackpot is estimated to be $3,500.  

 

Tickets are 3 for $5 or 12 for $20 (all four colours of tickets). Tickets are on sale 

until 3pm the day of the draw at 3430 Prescott Street in North End Halifax.  

 

Prescott’s Chase the Ace will continue weekly (with exception of December 27, 

2018 and January 3, 2019) until the Ace of Spades is drawn.  

 

 

About Prescott Chase the Ace Draw:  

Date: Thursdays at 4pm until the Ace of Spades is drawn  

Location: 3480 Prescott St, Halifax NS 

Time: 4:00pm – 4:30pm 

Draw is recorded live at www.facebook.com/prescottgroup 

Contact: (902) 454-7387 Ext.23 | chasetheace@prescottgroup.ca 

www.prescottgroup.ca/chase-the-ace 

 

 



About Prescott:  

Prescott, a non-profit organization since 1962, supports 160+ adults with an 

intellectual challenge in Halifax through the development of life and work skills.  

Prescott also manages four social enterprises: Prescott Bakery, Prescott Custom 

Bags, Prescott Mailing Services, Prescott Online Auction.  

 

www.prescottgroup.ca 

 

 

 

### 

 

 

 

Media Contact: 
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